From: -z
Sent: Saturday, 15 July 2023 6:51 PM
To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear council,
| am writing with concern about the organic waste transfer station.
This industrial proposal is very close to residential areas, our homes.

It will increase the number of heavy vehicles in our streets, increase noise and will increase odours moreso with the lack of rain and increasing heat.

I'm opposed to this location. There must be many other options, greater distance from people's homes.
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